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Sales Tax 

I held sales taxes flat during my four years as Waukegan Mayor.  In contrast, Sam 
Cunningham increased the city’s sales tax by 20% 
 

Tax Ann Taylor Sam Cunningham 

City Sales Tax 0% 20% 
 
Higher sales taxes cost our residents extra money and hurt our businesses by 
encouraging shopping elsewhere. 
 
At the February 5, 2018, City Council meeting, Sam Cunningham proposed increasing 
the sales tax from 1.25% to 1.5%, a 20% increase. I voted against the increase. It 
passed, with Sam Cunningham casting the tie-breaking vote. 
 
The ordinance is: 

 
 
It states: 
 

“WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of Waukegan has now determined 
that it is in the best interests of the City to increase the tax on all persons 
engaged in the business of selling tangible personal property at retail and 
upon all persons engaged in the business of making sales of service within 
the City from 1.25% to 1.5%;” 

  

https://www.anntaylorforwaukegan.com/post/no-tax-increase
https://anntaylorforwaukegan.com/SalesTaxSpanish.pdf
https://library.municode.com/il/waukegan/ordinances/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=877249
https://library.municode.com/il/waukegan/ordinances/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=877249
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I voted against it, and Sam Cunningham not only proposed the sales tax increase but 
also cast the tie-breaking vote to approve it. 
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